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Indiana Michigan Power Company
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Fitzpatrick

Vice President
Nuclear, Operations Division

1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, OH 43216

Dear Mr. Fitzpatrick:
This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. J. A. Gavula of
this office during December 10 through 12, 1991. This inspection
included a review of activities for your D. C. Cook Nuclear Power
Station facility.
The purpose of this inspection was to review the implementation
of the Large Bore Piping Reconstitution Program. The review
included procedures, calculations and walkdown packages
associated with this program.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the
course of this inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations,
a copy of this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be
placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Ne will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this
inspection.

Sincerely,

Enclosure: Inspection Reports
No. 50-315/91028(DRS);
No. 50-316/91028(DRS)

See Attached Distribution

Mark A. Ring, Chief
Engineering Branch
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Distribution
cc w/enclosure:
A. A. Blind, Pl,ant Manager
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
James R. Padgett,'ichigan

Public Service Commission
EIS Coordinator, USEPA,

Region V Office
Michigan Department of

Public Health
T. Colburn, NRR


